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Dear Ma'am/ Sir,

 A pleasant day! I am Princess Angeline H. Dela Cruz,  from Camp General Emilio Aguinaldo High School, I amformally
requesting your support for our research project titled " Guava (Psidium guajava ) and Peppermint (Mentha piperita)
Leaves : A Herbal Alternative Antiseptic Spray ". As part of our research, we are in need of conducting a series of tests to
determine the feasibility and viability of our proposed solution.

I am a grade 12 student of the Camp General Emilio Aguinaldo High School research team, and we have been
consistently working on this project to investigate the Guava (Psidium guajava ) and Peppermint (Mentha piperita) Leaves
: A Herbal Alternative Antiseptic Spray. We created a sample as part of our study, and in order to validate our conclusions,
it's anti- microbial properties, and ph level are needed to be assed and tested.

We respectfully request the following assistance from your institution: 

1. Testing of the sample provided.
2. Analysis of the sample's chemical composition and properties.
3. Evaluation of the sample's efficacy based on predetermined parameters.
4. Keeping track of and reporting test results. 

We are kindly requesting to send a group of professionals to carry out the essential tests and evaluations. If at all feasible,
we would value your advice and participation throughout the procedure to make sure that the results are fully
understood. 

We selected your institution of higher learning because of its respected scientific knowledge and cutting-edge facilities.
We think that your analytical skills and testing techniques will significantly improve the precision and dependability of our
study.

We aim to complete our research project within the next 1-2 weeks. Therefore, we respectfully request that you let us
know as soon as possible about your decision and availability. Additionally, if there are any additional fees or charges for
the tests, kindly let us know so that we may make preparations to pay them. 

In light of this, we assure you that all necessary precautions will be taken to ensure the safety and well-being of everyone
involved in the research project. Furthermore, we will comply with all regulatory requirements and guidelines to ensure
our solution meets all safety and ethical standards.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to your favorable response.

Sincerely,
 Princess Angeline H. Dela Cruz 
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